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Luckily we have had a very 
mild Winter so far.  As  
most of you know that can 
change very quickly.   
 
Please keep the roads and 
parking areas clear during the 
winter months so the plow  
trucks  can clear those areas. 
 
If you at any time have prob-
lems with the road conditions 
all concerns and questions 
are to be addressed to the 
road master.  
 
We have contracted with 
Floods Landworks Ltd. To 
maintain our roads for the 
Winter of 2006-07.   
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S K I  H AV E N  L A K E  E S TA T E S  

A N N UA L  M E E T I N G  C O M I N G  U P  I N  M AY  

Please Mark your Calendars 
and come to this years Ski 
Haven Lake Estates Annual 
Association Meeting.   
  It is in your best interest to 
come.  
 This year we will be voting on 
a various number of issues.  

You must be present to vote.  
Any matters voted on the 
majority rules.  
 
 We will be sending out a 
letter with the issues that will 
be voted on, along with the 
annual dues statement and 

Date Time and Place.   We 
would like to make a request 
that you send in your dues 
prior to the meeting if possi-
ble.  This would help in having 
a more accurate idea of 
where we stand on dues that 
are owed to the Association. 

The Brodhead Creek 

Contact Information: 
 
 
Ski Haven Property Own-
ers Association 
PO Box 261 
Swiftwater, PA 18370 
 
 
2006-2007 Officers 
 
 
President                        
Alfonso Alcorn 
570-839-6757 
 
 
Vice President 
Currantly Unfilled 
 
Secretary 
Nicole Berger 
570-839-5756 
 
Treasurer 
Lou McGurrin 
570-839-6001 

 
Road Master 
Norm Berger 
570-839-5756 
 
 
 
2006-2007                
Board Members 
Marilee Alcorn 
June Calandra 
Ralph Garcia 
Angela Montrose 
Eric Schenk 
Elissa Schoening 
 
Ben Parler  
570-895-4247 
bparler@ptd.net 

C H A N G E S  T O  T H E  B OA R D  

At  our  Dec 3rd Board 
Meeting Ben Parlor 
(President) announced 
that he would have to step  
down  from his  

currant position.  He will 
remain as a board mem-
ber.    
   Alfonso Alcorn (Vice 
President) has taken on  

the position of President.  
 
  The Vice President 
position is currently  
unfilled.  


